
-----Original Message-----
From: Audrey Halliday [SMTP:audrey.halliday@swiftsystems.com.au]
Sent: Friday, August 25, 2000 12:24 PM
To: jsct@aph.gov.au
Subject: Fwd: Submission

Forgot my address
A Halliday
Suite 216/421 Brunswick St
  Fortitude Valley  4006

>Date: Thu, 24 Aug 2000 20:30:20 +1000
>To: jsct@aph.gov.au
>From: Audrey Halliday <audrey.halliday@swiftsystems.com.au>
>Subject: Submission
>Bcc: Forum@betteroff.ai
>
>To Joint Standing Committee On Trade
>It is with some consternation that I note that there is so little time for
>public submissions to be made regarding Australias relationship with the
>World Trade Organisation.
>
>WTO decisions only reflect the wishes and agendas of the
>TNC'S(Transnational Corporations at the expense of a countrys businesses
>and their people.
>I am really concerned in particular with the MAI(Multilateral Agreement on
>Investment) now being re-negotiated under the new name of DFAT.
>The whole of society is affected by trade decisions so all trade
>negotiations should be conducted in public with JSCOT(Joint Standing
>Committee On Trade)given a permanent reference to scrutinise
>trade/investment negotiations.
>
>NO TO GLOBALISATION
>
>Regards
>Audrey


